W.T. Vernon Housing Corporation

550 Harwood Ave

Lebanon, MO 655536

wtvernon.com

January 30, 2012

Dear Mr. Alvin Sutherlin,

We want to express out gratitude to you regarding your recent consulting services. We really appreciate all your help on the renewal of our two HAP contracts. Your expertise regarding all the changing HUD regulations was very helpful. We look forward to working with again.
Sincerely,

Kathy Kincheloe

Administrator

W.T. Vernon Housing

